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12 Area Men Charged with Prostitution 
 
ABILENE, TX – The Abilene Police Department Cyber Crimes Detectives are filing 
charges against 12 are men in connection with an online prostitution investigation dating 
back to the late part of 2019. 
 
In early December, police asked the public for assistance in identifying 15 individuals. 
They were identified with assistance from the public and after several weeks of 
investigating, 12 suspects are being charged with Class B Misdemeanor Prostitution. 
 
They are: 
Subject #2 – David Cunningham, 60 years-of-age, of Merkel. 
Subject #3 – Edward Carl Price, 49 years-of-age, of Albany. 
Subject #6 – Tim Castro, 31 years-of-age, of Abilene. 
Subject #7 – Daniel Phillip, 31 years-of-age, of Abilene. 
Subject #8 – Kevin Mitchell, 26 years-of-age, of Abilene. 
Subject #9 – Jeremy Berres, 37 years-of-age, of Abilene. 
Subject #10 – Eric Crawford, 34 years-of-age, of Clyde. 
Subject #12 – Tommy Stevens, 62 years-of-age, of Abilene. 
Subject #13 – Jim Counts, 51 years-of-age, of Abilene. 
Subject #14 – Ronald Cooper, 60 years-of-age, of Tuscola. 
Subject #16 – Manuel Carrizales, 31 years-of-age, of Amarillo. 
Subject #17 – Gerardo Olivera, 35 years-of-age, of Abilene. 
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